
MEMBER NOTICE
Paper Statement Fee Implementation Delayed

Dear Member, 

After careful consideration, Pima Federal Credit Union has decided to delay implementation of the paper 
statement fee until further notice. This means that the previously communicated $2.00/month fee for 
electing to receive paper statements will not go into effect on June 1, 2022.  Ultimately it is our goal to 
expand usage of eStatements across our membership for two very important reasons.

First, and most importantly, eStatements are more secure than paper statements. Paper statements are 
subject to mail fraud, theft, delays, and delivery errors. When you enroll in eStatements, you receive a 
monthly notification in your email that your statement is ready to be viewed. The email itself contains no 
personal or account information. You then sign-in to the secure portal to view your actual statement – you 
can save it to your personal files or print it if needed. You will no longer need to worry about shredding or 
safely storing paper documents.

Second, eStatements are much more cost-efficient and environmentally friendly since they do not involve 
printing, postage or returned mail. Saving on expenses means that Pima Federal can return more value to our 
members by way of market-leading rates and best-in-class products and services.

As we move towards a more digital future and as mail fraud continues to rise, I encourage you to consider 
the benefits of receiving your statements electronically. As always, please feel free to reach out to our friendly 
team members with any questions you may have.

Sincerely, 

Eric H. Renaud 
President/CEO


